
Pike County Housing Authority

Flat Rents FY 2025
Public Hearing 12/9/2024 - 2:00pm

The scheduled public hearing for Pike County Housing Authority's (PCHA) Flat 
Rents FY 2025 was held on December 9th, 2024 at 2:00pm.

This public hearing covered the Flat Rent FY 2025 draft package previously 
approved by PCHA on 10/24/2024, which has been available for public review 
and comment from 10/30/2024 through 12/19/2024, a period of no less than 45 
days.

The public hearing had the following Flat Rent FY 2025 draft package materials 
available for review;

HUD supplied data on FMR's, SAFMR's, and Unadjusted Rents for FY 2025

PCHA Revised Flat Rent Policy FY 2025

At this public hearing there was no attendance other than Chris Bruns, Executive 
Director, therefore no questions, comments, or concerns were raised at this time.

Prior to this public hearing, no questions, comments, or concerns have been 
received at any point in the public review process.

At PCHA’s 12/19/2024 Board Meeting, it is planned to ratify the Flat Rents FY 
2025 as final. 

Chris Bruns 
Executive Director




